
                                                

 

 

 

THE CITY OF DECATUR, THE DPS 61 BOARD OF 

EDUCATION AND THE DECATUR PARK DISTRICT  

SPECIAL JOINT INTER-GOVERNMENTAL  

OPEN WORK SESSION MEETING 
 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

SPECIAL OPEN MEETING 

 
 

The City of Decatur, the Decatur Public School District 61 Board of  

 

Education and the Decatur Park District will hold a    

 

Special Open Inter-Governmental Work Session Meeting on  

 

Wednesday, August 22, 2018 at 5:30 PM 

 

Millikin University Campus 

 

University Commons Banquet Room 302-A  

 

1184 W. Main Street, Decatur, Illinois 62522 

 

The City Council, the Board of Education and the Decatur Park Board will 

meet in an Open Work Session to discuss the collaboration amongst the three 

public entities and the leveraging of local tax dollars.  

 

Please note: Visitors may park in the parking lot directly in front of (south 

side) of the new University Commons. Additional parking may be found in the 

DISC lots between Main and Wood Streets as well. Visitors do not need any 

parking tag and may park in visitor and non-visitor spaces. 

 
For additional details please contact Board Secretary Melissa Bradford at 217 362-3010 or  

217 362-3011 and/or by email at mbradford@dps61.org. 
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